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               Topaz News 

Learning 

We have enjoyed the stories of Supertato and the Evil Pea this 

week. We have even had to help out the police as they were too 

busy to come and look at a crime scene in the classroom. We 

needed to write some crime reports as fast as we could to help out. 

We all did a fabulous job! 

 

         

We have a super hero role play area for adventures too. 

         

We will continue our adventures next week. 

Reading 

I know as the term goes on the children get tired, but we have lots to do in the next month and 

it is important to keep up our reading at least 5 times a week. 

Many thanks,       

Sally Windmill 


